
Dr. Natalie Carter
Wednesday, December 02, 2020

Individual or group meetings with CSAHS faculty members: 8:45 - 9:45 am

Public presentation to the College: 10:00 - 11:30 am

Virtual social with CSAHS faculty and staff: 11:30 am - 12:00 noon

Virtual lunch with the Search Committee and/or faculty members: 12:00 - 12:45 pm

Individual or group meetings with graduate students: 1:30 - 2:00 pm

**CANDIDATE CV IS AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW VIA ONEDRIVE. 

**PLEASE CONTACT Jennifer Beehler ) FOR THE LINK(jbeehler@uoguelph.ca

Dr. Natalie Carter obtained her PhD in Population Medicine/Epidemiology from the University of Guelph in 

2015. She is currently a Postdoctoral Fellow and Community Research Lead in the Department of 

Geography, Environment, and Geomatics at the University of Ottawa. She has engaged in social science 

research in her PhD and postdoc research. Dr. Carter developed her scholarship in tropical and Arctic 

regions, investigating how climate change, industrial development, life-supporting environmental and 

wildlife/livestock systems, culture, and specific government policies (e.g., low-impact shipping corridors, 

co-management of wildlife sanctuaries, agricultural commodities and land rights) interact with food and 

social systems to produce health inequities. 

In her public presentation, Dr. Carter will discuss noteworthy, recent, and emerging developments in her 

field of expertise, and how she casts herself as a researcher, a research leader and teacher relative to the 

field. She will also discuss her application of the One Health approach in her research program, her 

research progressing in the next five years, and how her area of expertise supports and expands the 

capacity of the College's and a potential host department's research and teaching strengths.

The Search Committee invites written comments as part of this search. Comments should be directed to Jennifer Beehler 
(jbeehler@uoguelph.ca) by December 08, 2020. Your comments will be dealt with in strict confidence.

Note: All these events will be held via Microsoft Teams. An open invitation will be circulated to call for participation in the public presentation. To join other events, 

please contact Jennifer Beehler (jbeehler@uoguelph.ca) to be included in the Teams "Invite".

CRC II Candidate, College of Social and Applied Human Sciences


